
TSWF{ OF GROTOT{
173 Main Street

{irot*n, fufassachusetts 0145il- ! ?37

i978) 448-11i r
FAX: (978i 4ri8- 1 1 15

Gr*t** Trails C*mmittee

li Januery 2*21

C*mrnunit-v Pre=ervaticn Co*rmittec
Tawn Hall
173 Main Street
Groton., MA 0145*

RE: Sustainability Commission's "Pollinator Corridor Project" CPA PAP

Dear C*rnmunitv Preservatian C*mmittEe Members:

The Groton Trails Committee enthusiastically supports the Sustainability Commission's application
for $2,400 from Groton's Community Preservation Act funds to create a combined trail and habitat
for pollinators on The Groton Center grounds. We have already assisted them in opening a
connection through the woods between the Ice Line Trail and The Groton Center parcel. Extending
the Garden through the Pollinator Corridor and connecting it to the Ice Line Trail will encorxage
more people to use both trails. In addition, the Pollinator Garden and Conidor will provide a pieasant
and scenic reminder of the importance of protecting wildlife and plant habitats throughout our
extraordinarily biodiverse town. The recreational and eduoational aspects of this modest project
support our o\r,n goals for the Groton Trails Network" and we therefore offer our strong support for
the Sustainability Commission's "Pollinator Corridor Project" application.
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